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NOTICE OF SMAA PUBLIC HEARING 

 
On Monday, January 30, 2023, The SARASOTA MANATEE AIRPORT AUTHORITY will hold a Public 
Hearing at the regularly scheduled Board Meeting. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to present 
Resolution 2022-06 Amended (Amending Fiscal Year 2023 Budget, Maximum Daily Parking Fees). 
The Regular Board Meeting and Public Hearing will begin at 1:00 p.m. in the Airport’s Dan McClure 
Auditorium, First Floor, 6000 Airport Circle, Sarasota.  The public may view a copy of the meeting 
agenda on the Airport’s website www.flysrq.com or by contacting the Airport Administrative 
Offices, Dori Guzman, SMAA Executive Assistant (contact information below). This meeting is open 
to the public.  If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the Airport Authority with 
respect to any matter considered at this public meeting, they will need a record of the 
proceedings. For such purpose, they may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the 
proceedings is made, which includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to 
be based. PURSUANT TO THE AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT, PERSONS NEEDING ASSISTANCE TO 
PARTICIPATE IN ANY OF THESE MEETINGS SHOULD CONTACT Dori Guzman at 941-359-2770 Ext 4216, or 
email dori.guzman@flysrq.com. 
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